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STATE OF CONNECTICUT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FOR THE STATE COLLEGES
80 PRATT STREET HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06103

•

AREA CODE 203 566.3040

MRS. BERNICE C. NIEJADLIK. CHAIRMAN

JOHN F. ROBINSON. VICE-CHAI'RMAN

ERNEST A. JOHNSON. SECRETARY

RESOLUTION

concerning

Editor and Associate Editor for Connecticut Review

June 4, 1971

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

J. EUGENE SMITH

RESOLVED, that Professors Bertram B. Sarason and Leo Schneiderman

be re-appointed Editor and Associate Editor respectively

of the Connecticut Review. The appointments shall be

effective September 1,1972 for a period of four years.
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT
SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGE

501 CRESCENT STREET • NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 06515

TEL. 203 397-2101 February 5, 1973

r
Mrs. Grace Hayber
Board of Trustees for State Colleges
1280 Asylum Street
Hartford, Connecticut 06105

Dear Mrs. Hayber:

On June 9, 1971 a letter was sent from Dr. Croft to Professor

•

•

Leo Schneidennan informing him that he was appointed associate editor

for a term to run until September 1, 1976 •

As originally planned, the position of associate editor was to

have a two year term. Were these plans changed? Or was Dr. Croft's

letter in errorZ

Sincerely,

~:r,~
Bertram D. Sarason
Editor
Connecticut Review
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